
ASRB - VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK 
 

In consonance with the directions of the Central Vigilance 

Commission, the Agricultural Scientists Recruitment Board observed 

the Vigilance Awareness Week “SATARK BHARAT, SAMRIDDH 

BHARAT (Vigilant India, Prosperous India)” from 27 Oct – 2 Nov 

2020 with great enthusiasm and active participation.  

Keeping in view COVID-19 guidelines, the week began with the 

administering of the Integrity Pledge to all officers and staff of ASRB 

by Prof. (Dr) A. K. Misra, Chairman (ASRB). 


